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Over the past year, the federal government passed a number of flexible stimulus aids for school districts to utilize to get students back in the classroom and learning in-person again.  Since Nebraska was one of the only states that held in-person learning for the entire 2020-2021 school year, students in Nebraska did not experience learning loss to the extent of students in other states where they spent the entire school year learning remotely.  With this premise in mind, the district plans to use the Elementary and Secondary School Emergency Relief (ESSER) III Funds in the following allowable areas:
· Purchase high quality instructional materials to address any forms of learning loss or the aftereffects of it (ex. New Science, Social Studies, Reading, & Social and Emotional curriculums);
· Purchase technology to update or enhance programs.

The district is asking the public for feedback on the use of the ESSER III funds.  If you have any ideas in accordance with the established parameters to address student learning needs related to the COVID-19 pandemic or to promote the health and safety for everyone that uses our facilities, please feel free to contact the principal or the superintendent at the email addresses listed below.

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter.

Mr. Kolin Haecker (Superintendent): khaecker@bdstorm.org 
Mr. Damen (PK-12 Principal): dkugel.org 



